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PRODUCT END-OF-LIFE NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you that Lantronix is discontinuing the following products 
effective immediately.  
 
The last day of support and software maintenance for this product is December 31st, 2022. 
 
Affected Product(s): 
 

Part Number(s) Description 
CCKLTE450-NA LTE Cellular connectivity kit – North America 

CCKLTE450-EA LTE Cellular connectivity kit – EU/Asia 
 

Lantronix recommends the following products as an alternative replacement: 
 

Part Number(s) Description 
G526GP1AS Industry Pack LTE CAT 4 Router for US, CANADA 
G526GP12S Industry Pack LTE CAT 4 Router for EMEAR, ASIA PACIFIC 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Technical Support at: 
https://ltrxdev.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/LTRXTS/overview.  

https://ltrxdev.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/LTRXTS/overview

